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$375,704.90 Gifted This Year

With the generous support of people
like you, we’ve proudly gifted and
pledged $375,704.90 to the
Waterloo Schools this year!

From funding five new pathways at
the Waterloo Career Center to
granting 25+ grants to benefit over 17
school buildings, we have officially
reached $2.5 million invested into
the Waterloo Schools.

But our work isn’t finished. We can't
wait to work with you in 2025 to
continue growing academic
opportunities for all.

See 2024 Funded Projects

Departing Board Members

In December, we wished farewell to four board members - Jay Koweil, Chuck Shirey, Chris
Wendland, and Anna Caughron! These individuals have spent countless hours helping the
WSF succeed in its mission in the past years. Wishing you all the best as you continue to spark
excellence and advocate for public education.

We've officially set a date for the 2025
Sparking Academic Excellence Breakfast!

Join us on May 1st for a morning full of
excellence including the well-loved science
fair style presentations from all nineteen

Waterloo Schools.

Keep an eye out in the coming months for
more details as we finalize an exciting
program that celebrates the WCSD!

Enjoy Photos from Last Year!

Celebrating our Living Our Values Award Winners

The WCSD proudly recognizes
outstanding employees monthly who
embody one of their core values:
Collaboration, Equity, Well-Being,
and Excellence.

The WSF sponsors these awards by

providing each winner a gift card to a
local business.

December Awardees
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